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CARLI Receives IMLS Grant for “CARLI Counts: Analytics and Advocacy for Service Development” 

The Consortium of Academic and Research Libraries in Illinois (CARLI) is pleased to announce its selection 
as a recipient of an Institute of Museum and Library Services (IMLS), Laura Bush 21st Century Librarian 
Program grant, in the amount of $243,885. “CARLI Counts: Analytics and Advocacy for Service 
Development,” is a three-year project beginning October 1, 2018. 

 
CARLI Counts is a continuing education library leadership immersion program that prepares librarians to 
make effective use of research findings on the impact of academic libraries on student success for the twin 
purposes of service development and library advocacy. Program participants will learn how to use local 
library data analytics in alignment with institutional data, goals, and strategic priorities to improve their 
services and demonstrate their value. CARLI Counts deliverables will include a portfolio of local case 
studies, an evaluation of the collective statewide impact of those cases, and a replicable state/regional training 
model for equipping librarians to be campus leaders in assessing library impact on student learning and 
success, all of which will be made openly available on the CARLI website. CARLI will work in partnership 
with the University of Illinois Library at Urbana-Champaign and Lewis & Clark Community College. 
 
In this cycle, IMLS received 73 preliminary proposals requesting $20,447,280 and invited 23 to submit full 
proposals, requesting $5,695,653. Of these, IMLS selected 14 projects to receive funding totaling $3,207,711, 
including CARLI Counts. 
 
“As centers of learning and catalysts of community change, libraries and museums connect people with 
programs, services, collections, information, and new ideas in the arts, sciences, and humanities. They serve 
as vital spaces where people can connect with each other,” said IMLS Director Dr. Kathryn K. Matthew. 
“IMLS is proud to support their work through our grant making as they inform and inspire all in their 
communities.” 
 
 

 

About the Institute of Museum and Library Services 

The Institute of Museum and Library Services is the primary source of 
federal support for the nation's libraries and museums. We advance, 

support, and empower America’s museums, libraries, and related organizations through grantmaking, 
research, and policy development. Our vision is a nation where museums and libraries work together to 
transform the lives of individuals and communities. To learn more, visit www.imls.gov and follow us 
on Facebook and Twitter. 

 
About the Consortium of Academic and Research Libraries in Illinois 
 
The Consortium of Academic and Research Libraries in Illinois (CARLI) 
provides library services and support to 128 Illinois public universities, 

community colleges, private colleges and universities, and special libraries. CARLI fosters cooperation among 
Illinois academic and research libraries, and encourages innovation and excellence in the development of 
collaborative programs, products and services. For more visit  http://www.carli.illinois.edu. 


